
 

 

 

 

October 1, 2009 
 
 
To Whom it May Concern: 
 
 
We have worked very successfully with Medicus Partners and now, The Medicus 
Firm, for several years.  They have placed two family practice physicians, a 
psychiatrist and an ER physician with our hospital.    
 
Mark Saurette is the recruiting Principal with whom we work and we have been 
impressed with his knowledge of each specialty and with his ability to execute on 
our searches.  He is diligent in his follow up and communications and does a great 
job on our behalf.   
 
We have continued to work with The Medicus Firm and are very pleased with their 
efforts.  I recommend them to anyone looking to add physicians to their staff.  
 
Jody Jones 
Medical Staff Recruiter 
Sarah Bush Lincoln Health Center  
 


